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White, John 

From: Perry, Anita 
Sent: 15 July 2008 12:28 
To: White, John 

HiJohn 

Just spoken to Harriet Garrum who called to discuss the inquest in more detail. Unfortunately with regards to the 
meeting on 31 July she will be in Taunton Torquay that day so would struggle to get to that. She briefly discussed her 
involvement in a shipment enquiry a few years back and said she had a lot of expert evidence on the effect of opium 
sedation. It’s an area she knows quite a bit about. She would be very interested in being involved on the 14th August 
at the pre-inquest hearing; she has a telephone hearing that day but if we speak to her clerk, Graham Woods or Paul 
Barton, they could perhaps re-arrange that. 

Best wishes 
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